
How did the Christmas parking arrangements 
work for your business? Give your feedback at 
gov.gg/xmasparkingimpact
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Guernsey

Tell us how the 
Christmas parking 
arrangements 
impacted your 
business
Christmas Parking from
30th November to 4th January

Over the festive period, 2 hour parking 
spaces at North Beach, Crown Pier 
and Albert Pier were extended to 3 
hours on weekdays, and on Saturdays 
all restrictions on 2 hour and 3 hour 
spaces in these locations were 
suspended. 
Long-stay parking was also available 
at Frossard House and Lukis House at 
designated times, with a free shuttle 
service to and from Town.

We are seeking feedback from all 
types of businesses based in Town, 
so we can assess the impact of 
the arrangements on the various 
sectors of the Town economy. 


